Shirona Water Company, LLC

1262 West Beach Rd.,

Oak Harbor, Washington, 98277 

IMPORTANT NOTICE
TO OUR CUSTOMERS
Date:
January 9, 2018
Shirona Water Company, LLC has filed with the Utilities and Transportation Commission (commission) its initial tariff to become regulated. If accepted, the company will be registered with and regulated by the commission effective February 28, 2018.

Shirona Water Company, LLC becoming regulated should not change the charges and way we have been doing business. The enclosed sheet outlines our current rates and charges as they are being filed with the commission. All previous practices and policies will be contained in our tariff that we are filing with the commission. A full copy of our tariff may be viewed at the commission’s website or our office.

If you have any questions about the proposed filing and how it will affect you, please call the Company at 360-678-1925.  

Any future changes to the tariff will be reviewed by the commission and a notice of changes will be provided to our customers.

The commission protects consumers by ensuring utility and transportation services are fairly priced, available, reliable, and safe. Regulated companies must obtain the commission’s approval before they can change rates or services to their customers.
If you would like additional information about the commission please use the contact information below. 
Utilities and Transportation Commission

Post Office Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250

E-mail:  comments@utc.wa.gov
Web site: http://www.utc.wa.gov
Telephone: 1-888-333-WUTC (9882)
As always you can still contact us about your water service.







Sincerely,







Shirona Water Company, LLC
Enclosure:
Monthly Rates, Ancillary Charges
